
VILLAGE OF WESTHAMPTON BEACH  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Board of Trustees 
of the Village of Westhampton Beach at the Municipal Building, 165 Mill Rd, 
Westhampton Beach, New York, on December 7, 2023 at 5:00 o'clock p.m. to amend 
Chapter 40, entitled "Affordable Housing Units" of the Code of the Village of 
Westhampton Beach. A copy of this Local Law is available in the Village Clerk's Office 
at Village Hall between the hours of 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

DATED: November 23, 2023 

By Order of the Board of Trustees, Village of Westhampton Beach 

Elizabeth Lindtvit, Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 


